
                       

 
PUPPET MAKING SESSION 

 
 
 
 

You are invited to a puppet making session with your child. The session is for parents/carers of children 
in Class 9 and Class 10. 

It will be held on Wednesday 24th September 2025 - 2pm-3pm. Access to the workshop will be via the 
school office on this date/time. 

 
Numbers will be limited and will be on a first come, first serve basis. Please return your reply slip to the 

school office (only) and you will be told if you have a place. 

 

 
PUPPET MAKING SESSION - Class 9 and Class 10. Wednesday 24th September 2025 - 2pm-3pm 

 
Parent/carer ________________________________ 
Child _________________________________ 
Class _______________ 

 
Please return your reply slip to the school office (only) and you will be told if you have a place. 


